
 

 

                                       WELCOME 
Saturday, 1st  October 2016 

…It takes a whole village to raise a child… 
 

"CESARE PESENTI" SECONDARY SCHOOL 
 AND THE  PARENTS COMMITTEE “PARENTS ON SITE” 

are glad to invite all the parents of the new 
students to a friendly Welcome Day    
  

SCHEDULE 
9,00 Welcome and registration  
9,15-10,00 Welcome speech held by the 

Headmaster, Prof. Pacati: “Building an open, interactive, co-responsible and 
welcoming school community: the importance of the parents’role"  
Welcome speech held by Ms. G. Diani, “Parents on site” 
and by the President of the school board, Mr. G. Valtulina  
10,00 The parents will visit their children’s classrooms and will be introduced 
to the form teacher and/or to the teachers on duty that day.   
ore 11,00 Little welcome buffet and photo album of the day  

LOOKING FORWARD TO MEETING YOU!!!!! 
 Saturday, 1st October 2016 - Auditorium - “Don Pino Puglisi” – Via Ozanam, 27 - Bergamo 
 For info and enrollment please write to  sportellogenitoripesenti@gmail.com, call 346.3334082, or fill in the following form -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ENROLLMENT FORM FOR THE MEETING OF OCTOBER, 1ST 2016 Parents of the student……………………………………………………………………………class…………………………… Number of people coming to the School Welcome Day………………………………….   TO BE HANDED BACK TO THE STUDENTS OFFICE NOT LATER THAN SEPTEMBER, 29th   

mailto:sportellogenitoripesenti@gmail.com

